
Hospital Employees Donate 431 Toys to Wayne County Toy Drive, while Hospital Donates $1,500 
 
Jesup - In lieu of buying Christmas gifts for their physicians, Wayne Memorial Hospital donated $1,500 to 
the Wayne County Toy Drive. Employees also added to the gift by donating 431 new, unwrapped toys. 
Shown with the check are, from left to right, Turning Point Worship Center Pastor Justin Mitchell, 
Hospital Employee Alison Mobley, Hospital Employee Matt Farrell, O’Quinn & Associates’ Shaun 
O’Quinn, Hospital Employee Chastidy Herrera, O’Quinn & Associates’ Laura Kate Roberson, City of 
Jesup’s Tracy Smith, and Hospital CEO Joe Ierardi. This year’s gift of 431 toys is 39 more toys than last 
year’s total.  
 
“There are so many wonderful aspects to the Wayne County Toy Drive,” Ierardi said. “The volunteers 
work year-round, behind the scenes, to help hundreds of kids in our community. And, all of these dollars 
and toys stay in our area, as they only go to Wayne County children.”  
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